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September 10, 2021 
 
The Honorable Richard J. Durbin, Chairman 
The Honorable Charles E. Grassley, Ranking Member 
US Senate Committee on the Judiciary 
Dirksen Senate Office Building,  
Office #224  
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Chairman Durbin and Ranking Member Grassley: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Children’s Advocacy Center of Suffolk County to convey our 
strong support for the nomination of Suffolk County District Attorney Rachael 
Rollins for the position of United States Attorney for the District of Massachusetts. 
 
The Children’s Advocacy Center of Suffolk County is a community-based nonprofit 
organization providing services and support for children impacted by violence and abuse. 
Serving the communities of Boston, Chelsea, Revere and Winthrop Massachusetts, we bring 
together police, prosecutors, social workers, medical and mental health experts to offer 
safety, healing and justice for each child and family in need.   
 
The Suffolk County District Attorney’s Office is among our closest partners in this work. In 
her role as Suffolk County District Attorney, DA Rollins is a leader who clearly prioritizes the 
needs of children and families – bringing an approach which is both victim-centered and 
squarely focused on offender accountability.  Her support is evident not only in the many 
resources that she dedicates to victim services but also her personal support of and outreach 
to survivors.   
 
District Attorney Rollins leadership is imbued with intelligence, empathy, determination, and 
courage.  We encourage you to confirm DA Rollins and look forward to working with her as 
she brings her unique vision and leadership to the Commonwealth as U.S. Attorney for 
Massachusetts,  
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Elisabeth Schadae Percelay 
Chair, Board of Trustees 


